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17th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am pleased to inform you of the staffing structure for the next academic year (2019/20). 

We welcome the return of Mrs Richards, who joins us on a part-time basis and will be teaching various classes 
around the school, as well as stepping in as the interim SENDCo whilst Miss Dawson is on maternity leave. Miss 
Cookson remains with the school next year, as does Mr Ariss, and I will be staying on at the school until December 
2019. I would also like to welcome the addition of Ms Gleave, who will be joining us in September. 

Whilst the majority of staff remain at the school, we will be saying farewell to Mr Duxbury, as he moves on to 
pastures new. I would like to take this opportunity to thank him for all his work at the school and I am sure you will 
join me in wishing him the very best in his next job. Miss Dawson will also be leaving us for a short time, as she takes 
her maternity leave in September. We have advertised for the maternity cover post and will inform you of the 
appointed teacher in due course.  The staffing for next year is as follows: 

Teaching Staff 

Year Group Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Reception Ms Gleave Miss Hussain 

Year 1 Miss Dawson / Maternity Cover (TBC) Mrs Riley 

Year 2 Miss Cookson Mrs Hugill 

Year 3 Miss Critchley Mrs Brown 

Year 4 Mr Haworth Miss O’Keefe 

Year 5 Mr Ariss Mrs Mills 

Year 6 Ms Bashir Miss Canty 

Various  Mrs Richards  

Sports Mentor  Miss Dark 

 

Non-Teaching Staff 

Headteacher Mrs Ahmed 

School Business Manager Mrs McNamara 

Admin Officer Mrs Witts 

Family Support Worker Miss Tyson 

 
There are a number of transition days scheduled in July where pupils will have the opportunity to spend some time 
with their new class teacher and participate in some fun activities.  

Your child’s ‘End of Year Report’ will be shared with you in the last week of term, by the current class teacher. 
Should you have any queries about this, or about transition, then please do not hesitate to contact them. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Ahmed 
Headteacher 
 


